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NATIONAL ASSEMBLY QUESTION FOR WRITTEN REPLY
QUESTION NUMBER: 	696
DATE OF PUBLICATION IN INTERNAL QUESTION PAPER: 05 MARCH 2021
INTERNAL QUESTION PAPER NUMBER:  6 - 2021
696.	Dr M M Gondwe (DA) to ask the Minister of Social Development: 
Whether, with reference to the findings by the auditor-general that some government employees applied for the Social Relief of Distress Grant (SRD Grant), her department has been able to conclusively establish the number of government employees who have fraudulently applied for the SRD Grant; if not, why not; if so, what (a) is the total number of government employees who actually received the SRD Grant and (b) is the total amount that the implicated government employees received from the SRD Grant?				NW814E
REPLY:
(a) The total number of government employees who received the Covid-19 SRD grant payments as at February 2021 is 241.

(b) [bookmark: _GoBack]The total amount paid is R 84 350.00, which was for the month of May 2020 only. Subsequent applications were declined after they were flagged as possible fraudulent applicants that were not eligible for the grant. Investigation regarding this matter is ongoing.  Upon completion, SASSA will approach the relevant institution to recover the money, including requesting the institution to take appropriate disciplinary steps.
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